
What is a PSSC? 

 

PSSC stands for Parent School Support Committee and is a committee of people 

whose task it is to work towards the improvement of their school.  Parents of 

students in the school make up the largest group of people on the PSSC.  The 

principal and a teacher representative also sit as members, and there may also be 

community members on the committee.   

 

As a parent, you have an opportunity to be part of both the present and future of 

your child’s school by allowing your name to stand for the PSSC elections at your 

child’s school.  As a member of the PSSC you would serve for a three year term and 

would be involved in a variety of discussions and decisions related to such things as 

education issues, the school improvement plan, and reviewing the school 

performance report, to name just a few.  All parents who are not employees of the 

school but have children at the school are eligible to participate. 

 

During the September Open House evenings, each school will be looking for 

volunteers to be part of the PSSC. 

 

If you would like any further information, please contact your school principal.  


